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14 November 2023 
 
 
 
 
Mr Patrick Hodder 
Secretary 
Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 
 
 
Dear Mr Hodder 
 
Correction:  Statements at Budget Estimates Hearing 24 October 2023 
 
I write to correct my response to a question asked during the Supplementary 
Budget Estimates Hearings of the Senate Finance and Public Administration 
Legislation Committee, on Tuesday, 24 October, 2023. 
 
1. In relation to ASC workforce numbers, Senator McGrath asked:  ‘What 

about casuals?’, and I replied:  ‘Of that figure, 2100 at September 30, was 
labour hire’. 

 
 This data is incorrect. The correct number of labour hire workers on 30 

September 2023, was 210.  
 

 
Yours sincerely,  

Stuart Whiley 
Managing Director  & CEO 
ASC Pty Ltd 




